

UNITED STATES CAPITOL POLICE OFFICE OF FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT

January 23, 2025

Mr. Constantin Poindexter Salcedo 404 Ave De La Constitucion #708 San Juan, PR 00901

Dear Mr. Salcedo,

On behalf of the Chief of Police and the men and women of the United States Capitol Police, let me express our sincere thanks for your generous contribution to the United States Capitol Police Memorial Fund. Your **2024 online gift of \$1,000.00**, has been deposited into the Capitol Police Memorial Fund, established in the U.S. Treasury.

Please be advised that this correspondence will serve as your receipt for your 2024 contribution, and that the United States Capitol Police Memorial Fund did not provide any goods or services in exchange for this contribution. Further, your donation is tax deductible as defined in the Section 170(c) (1) of the Internal Revenue Code.

Thank you for your support and generosity.

Sincerely,

Cherry Clipper CFO & Director

Office of Financial Management